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6 November 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

KS2 CHOIR 

This half term, we are delighted to offer KS2 children (Y3-Y6) the opportunity to join the school choir.  The choir will 

meet each Friday lunchtime from 12.45-1.15pm and will learn good vocal techniques, practice a range of repertoire 

and prepare for performances.  The choir will have the opportunity to perform at events within and outside of 

school, including services, concerts and special events. 

Singing in a choir has many benefits including: 

• enhancing lung function (NURTURE) 

• boosting confidence (BELIEVE) 

• improving mental alertness, memory and concentrations (ASPIRE) 

• building community (KOINONIA) 

• increasing social interaction (INCLUSIVE) 

• increasing wellbeing (LOVE) 

• lets you express yourself (SUCCESS) 

If your child would like to join the choir, they are invited to come along this Friday, 8th November for a taster session 

– we will ask the children in class if they would like to attend the taster session. Following this taster session, the 

choir will then run every Friday – we will send a survey for you to sign your child up (free of charge) for the 

remainder of this half term.  

I hope to see lots of new faces there! 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Nicoll 
Y2 Teacher 
PE Lead / Pupil Voice Lead 
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